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MARINE ADVISORY COMMITTEE  

Next meeting date to be confirmed with Chairman Dr John O’Sullivan.  

NAVIGATION 

NtoM 

1) Special mark Doc Victoria 

2) Safe Water Mark, Temporary discontinuance.  

 

All AtoN from C8 through to the bridges has been lifted, cleaned and inspected. Our focus will move to 

mussel bank seaward. I will also be surveying the approaches whilst maintaining the AtoN.   

 

MOORINGS 

 

Preparation work is underway to inspect and service all CHT owned moorings in readiness for the 

forthcoming season.  

 

PILOTAGE 

 

City of Cardiff 30-11-2016 

City of Cardiff 01-12-2016 

Mia Sophie B 08-01-2017 

Mia Sophie B 10-01-2017 

 

SEIONT IV 

Routine maintenance to AtoN.  

The vessel was surveyed during December to ensure its compliance with MGN280. The vessel is fully 

compliant and has been issued its certification. The vessel will require an out of water survey during the next 

survey on the 24th September 2017.  

Naturally an allowance will need to be made to ensure all necessary work regarding moorings and Aton is 

completed prior to this date.  

PATROL RIB  

The vessel and its trailer are currently being serviced for the forthcoming season.  

DOC FICTORIA 

Dock Gate 

Work to replace the protective flaps is progressing, Gwynedd council is leading on this project and aim to 

have completed the works prior to the main season.  
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Web cams  

I envisage the webcams will be up and running before April this year. This will be of benefit to all the dock 

users, and will aid in the promotion of the Dock.  

Navigational lights 

It is agreed to replace the current system with a modern robust system. The current system has degraded 

severely over the years, and is at a point where it is no longer efficient to maintain them. Given the height of 

the pole it requires a “Cheery picker” each time work is required.   

 

 

 

 

 


